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World Hijab Day is celebrated internationally every year on February 1.  This day provides as a special opportunity to
highlight diverse communities of learners and create safe spaces for all including those who identify as Muslim and
choose to wear the hijab as part of their identity. World Hijab Day also reminds us of the continued work in eliminating
barriers, opening conversations, and dismantling stereotypes as a part of our duty bearer responsibilities within the
Human Rights Code.

The above are offered as invitations to student inquiry.  Be aware in these resources we have not included material in
reference to Bill 21, however we acknowledge its impact.  Note, MEND discourages against any cultural appropriation
on this day.

Click here to read DDSB's statement on Bill 21   

https://www.ddsb.ca/Modules/News/index.aspx?newsId=e545c113-7555-4bfd-9e82-3e7f72a1bae7&feedId=9af71d9c-32c0-44a2-b019-e3a0eb84ffd2,23903367-d258-477e-b1e0-66c8a9299356

